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Dear Prospective TUMPS Parent, 
 

Registration will begin in January for the 2022-2023 school year.   

Monday, Jan. 31, 2022, 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm– Registration for all active attending Trinity Church members.*  

Tuesday, Feb. 1, 2022, 8:00 am – noon – Registration for all current and former TUMPS families** 

Tuesday, Feb. 8, 2022, 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm – Registration open to the public 

Please find all your forms on our website: www.tumps.org 

 

Registration requires this completed form with the registration fee of $75.00/child up to 2 children or $150/family and 

the September 2022 tuition.  Payment must be made through the Brightwheel app.  Current TUMPS families must 

pay within 24 hours of registration or your child’s spot will be forfeited. Families new to TUMPS must pay within 3 

days of registration or your child’s spot will be forfeited.  Both amounts are non-refundable.  

 

*In order to register on Trinity Church Member Day, your membership must be verified by the Church office. 

** Registration will take place in Fellowship Hall.  You must wear a mask in the building and please maintain the 

proper social distancing guidelines.   The Church building WILL NOT be open until 8:00 am. 
 

Entrance Requirements: 

Tots must be age 2 by March 1 preceding fall entry. 

3’s must be age 3 by September 30. 

4’s should be age 4 by September 30. 

Starflight should be age 5 by September 30 and 4 year olds who are recommended by their teacher.   

 

Students must be immunized with the vaccines recommended by the American Academy of Pediatrics and The 

American Academy of Family Physicians. 
 

Parent Observations 

Tours will be offered; however, you must contact the Directors, Shirley or Diana, at 614-488-3659 or 

director@tumpsonline.org to schedule an appointment.   
 

Our Relation to Trinity United Methodist Church 

We are proud to be an outreach ministry of Trinity United Methodist Church.  Not only are we housed in the church but 

many of our teachers and staff are active members.  We echo Trinity’s belief that each child is a one-of-a-kind 

unrepeatable miracle of God! 

 

Again, thank you for your interest.   

 

Please call us at 614-488-3659 or email us at www.director@tumpsonline.org if you have any questions.   

 

We look forward to sharing TUMPS with you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

                                                          Shirley Heinlein            Diana Fisher 

Co-Director   Co-Director 

 
 TUMPS admits children of any race, color, national & ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities of the preschool.  It does 

not discriminate on the basis of any of these factors in the administration of its educational policies, admissions policies and scholarship. 

http://www.tumps.org/
mailto:director@tumpsonline.org

